
1 | P a g e  
 

                         

 
 
 
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
  
  
In an effort to remain competitive in the solid waste industry within our area, as well as 
to continue to provide service/programs, the following tipping fee adjustments will be 
effective January 1, 2018. 
 

 Cut/Bulk tire rate will increase to $89.00 per ton. 

 Fluorescent Bulbs will be charged at .50 each. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience or difficulties that this may cause, however we also 
need to manage the Landfill as a business, while keeping in mind the service we 
provide to our area. 
 
For questions or concerns feel free to contact the Landfill Manager, Deb Fiscus at 970-
625-2516.   
 
We thank you for your understanding and continued business. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Deb Fiscus, Manager 
Garfield County Landfill 

Landfill 
 


